
Pictures of Nature from A Warmer Time 

 

The winter season brings cold temperatures and short days that will restrict many of us to the indoors. 

The bleak colors of winter can leave us yearning for the more vibrant and colorful seasons. Our Green 

Team Leads Council members were kind enough to share some pictures of nature from earlier this year, 

when everything was much greener and sunnier! We hope you enjoy these photographs and that they 

remind you of the warmer days to come!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


